
WELCOME 

TO  

KEY 

STAGE 2! 

A parent and children’s  

information booklet to  

support the move from  

Year 2 to Year 3 

Teachers 

Year 3 will mean a new teacher too! 
Have a look below which adults will be 

helping you in your new class.  

 
Class Teacher - Miss Kempton  

I am very much looking forward to being your 
teacher next year.  I am sure you will bring lots 
of fantastic ideas with you into KS2 and I can’t 
wait for September! 

Reading books 
You can change your reading book as and when 
you need to. You will be encouraged to read at 

home as well as in school. If you are a Free 
Reader you may bring in your own book from 
home to have in the classroom to read during 

independent reading sessions. You will  
continue to record your reading in a reading 

diary and further details can be found on the 
back of your Year 3 diary. 

 

Homework 
Your homework days will remain the same and 
you will receive spellings, times tables, English 
and Maths. You will be tested on your spellings 

and times tables each Friday.   

Diaries and 
Homework  

“If you have ANY questions 
(big or small) please do not 

hesitate to ask!” Miss 
Kempton  

 
Teaching Assistant - Mrs Denton  

I am so excited to be your new teaching       
assistant. I am looking forward to finding out 
all about your favourite things, especially what 
you like to read! 



What is the same? 

Homework—Homework will be given each  

Friday to be returned on a Wednesday. 

 

P.E—You will do P.E each week and will need your 
P.E kits in school.  We do use outdoors so remem-
ber your outdoor kits. We will go swimming in the 
Summer Term.  

 

Trips and Visits—You will go on lots of exciting 
trips with your class. 

 

Playtimes—You will still have a playtime in the 
morning and at lunch but not one in the afternoon. 

 

Project work - Half term homework  
activities will still involve 
you taking on your own 
learning and getting  
creative! 

 

 

 

What will be different? 
Some things will change when you move into KS2 

Year 3/4 door—You come in and go out through 
the Year 3 door on the right hand side of school. 
Remember if you cannot see an adult please come 
back to Year 3 and we can help you. 

 

Before school— You will come into the playground 
and line up once the bell has rung. 

 

After School - You will leave school yourself and 
meet your adult in the playground next to the 
Year 3 classroom. Your teacher will be there if 
you cannot find your adult. 

 

Playtime— Morning break will be at the later time 
of 10.45. There is no break in the afternoon. 
 
Dinnertime—Dinner time begins at 12.10. Children 
will go into the yard at this time for a short play 
before eating at 12:20. Children will go back out to 
play once they have finished eating.  

 

 

Snacks—You will no longer have fruit at school so 
you may bring your own healthy snack if you wish. 

 

Phonics—You will no longer do direct phonics  
sessions, but you will continue to take part in   
activities  where these skills are reinforced. 
 
Music— Children will be able to join the choir on a  
Friday lunchtime.   
 

 

 

 


